
Dear Kyle, 
 
We had a wonderful time.  Cape Town was spectacular.  There is so much to see and do there.  Our 
safaris were great.  We saw all of the big 5 on our first safari, and all but the leopard on the last. The 
Victoria Falls Hotel was unbelievable, so enormous, and the falls were spectacular.  The Savanna and 
Ngoma lodges were great.  Everyone at the lodges were wonderful, they couldn't do enough for you. 
They really went out of their way to be helpful and to please us.  The food at both lodges was great. We 
all gained weight on this trip.  We really enjoyed our safari at the Savanna Lodge because they were able 
to go off road on the private preserve and we could really get up close to the animals.I think for all of us 
we found the Savannah Lodge was the best of both lodges.  All of the guides were great and having 
someone meet us at every stop was a great help.  Everything went smoothly and we had perfect weather. 
 
Thanks to all of you at Africa Adventure for making our trip so memorable. 
Gail & Joseph Montysko, Sep 2016 
 
Next stop Skukuza and the Savanna Lodge.  Our airport pick-up was great - he even stopped and we 
saw Cape buffalo and giraffe on the way to the lodge.  We were really spoiled by having Savanna as our 
first stop.  GREAT EXPERIENCE!!!!  People, facility, guide, accommodations - outstanding! Paddy was 
a terrific host as were Natasha and MacKayla and our guide Derrick was the best. Every time I thought "it 
can't get any better than this" it did.  At lunch the day of arrival, we sat down and a huge herd of Cape 
buffalo came to the waterhole just outside the grounds.  Really liked sitting at one long table with the rest 
of the guests, trading stories of the day. The first morning we had a leopard hiding next to the wheel of 
the rover peeking underneath to watch the impala. David was on the top seat just 4 feet above him.  Also 
saw plenty of lions - David's favorite. I'm not sure I can even pick a favorite…Food was great too. Loved 
the cocktail hour around the fire.  Went to the village and took the school supplies we packed.  The little 
ones sang songs for us.  They were just precious.  Hated to leave. 
Debra Christensen, June 2016 
 
 

 
 


